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WeGo regional routes 87, 88, 89, 94, and 95 will not operate today 
 
NASHVILLE – Due to the winter weather, WeGo Public Transit regional buses operated by Gray Line will not 
operate on Wednesday, February 1, 2023. This includes routes 87 Gallatin/Hendersonville, 88 Dickson, 89 
Springfield/Joelton, 94 Clarksville, and 95 Spring Hill/Franklin. Regional routes 84 Murfreesboro and 86 
Smyrna/La Vergne are running. 
 

Customers should watch for media alerts on local television stations, follow WeGo Public Transit on social media 
(@WeGoTransit), and visit WeGoTransit.com for continuous updates on WeGo bus service. Customers can also 
check one of the mobile real-time information tools such as Google Transit or the Transit App, or call WeGo 
Customer Care at 615-862-5950 for detailed information and service updates. 
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 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                

https://www.wegotransit.com/

